
 

STAFF REPORT 

7/10/2024 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Maritza Martinez, Public Works Director   

SUBJECT: Authorize City Manager to execute Agreement between the County of Riverside 

and City of Coachella for Household Hazardous Waste Collection Program.  
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Authorize City Manager to execute Agreement between the County of Riverside and City of 

Coachella for Household Hazardous Waste Collection Program. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

For over 20 years, the City of Coachella has partnered with the County of Riverside to provide a 

household hazardous waste collection program.  This program provides a location in the City for 

residents to safely dispose of their household hazardous materials such as paints, cleaning solvents 

and batteries.  In addition to the events held in the City of Coachella, numerous other collection 

events are held in various parts of the County throughout the year.  

DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS: 

 

Since 2006, the Waste Management Department of the County has administered and coordinated 

the collection program.  The City’s collaborative effort with the County provides the site location, 

traffic control for the site, and advertisement of the event.  This annual program has been held on 

two Saturdays each year at the Bagdouma Pool Parking Lot.   

In 2019, the City entered into a similar agreement with the County of Riverside to conduct the 

HHW collection program.  That agreement term has ended as of June 30, 2024 and a new 

agreement with similar roles and responsibilities is recommended for approval; the term of the 

new agreement will be for five years (July 1, 2024 – June 30, 2029).   

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

The recommended action will not have a negative impact on the budget.   

 

Attachment: Proposed Agreement  


